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RIVERVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

POSTING 

 

SPECIAL EDUCATION PK-8 

 

 

 Riverview School District currently has a long-term Special Education teaching 

position available beginning on or about March 13, 2021 through the remainder of the 

2020-2021 school year. 

 

 Applicants must have the appropriate Special Education PK-8 certification 

according to current PDE certification requirements.    

 

Interested candidates should send letter of interest, resume, current credentials, 

transcripts and current clearances to: Dr. Christina Monroe, Principal/Director of Special 

Education, Verner Elementary School, 700 First Street, Verona, PA, 15147, no later than 

January 29, 2021. 

 

 

 

 


